
April 6, 2001

HOUSE EXECUTIVE MESSAGE NO. 94
The Honorable Ben Lujan and

Members of the House of Representatives

Executive-Legislative Building

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87503

Honorable Speaker and Members of the House:

I have this day VETOED and am returning HOUSE BILL 390, as amended

enacted by the Forty-Fifth Legislature, First Session, 2001.

This bill creates a task force to study pay equity.  While this issue may warrant legislative attention, I do not support the creation of unnecessary task forces. 

Sincerely,          

          Gary E. Johnson          

Governor          

RECEIVED FROM THE OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR:

Time: _____________________                By:_____________________________

                                                                     Secretary of State

Date ______________________



Time:______________________

Date_______________________               By:_____________________________

                                                                     Chief Clerk of the House      

                                                                                  h h

